
-

tlc' Io
f 1

jaat& UNITED STATES I

'g NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION+

RLGiON818$ o*

f 799 FtOOSCVELT ROAD )En
2

g GLEN ELLYN. ILLINOIS 60* 37

1501; 2 8 880

Docket No. 50-358

Cincinnati Gas and Electric
Ccmpany

ATTN: Mr. Earl A. Borgmann
Senior Vice President
Engineering Services
and Electric Production

139 East 4th Street
Cincinnati, OH 45201

Gentlemen:
,

Thank you for your letter dated July 8, 1980, providing us additional ,

'

information on the item of nonccmpliance which we brought to your atten-
tion in Inspection Report No. 50-358/80-13 forwarded by our letter dated
June 12, 1980.

Completion of our review of your response will require examination of
additional design criteria and calculations. This matter was discussed
with Mr. Schwiers of your staff and it is eur understanding you will
address these items during our forthcoming meeting in early August, 1980.
We will complete our evaluation of this matter at that time.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

!

0 YW
James G. KeppleT
Director |

cc: Mr. J. R. Schott, Plant
Superintendent
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